From:

Sent: Thu Jun 09 06:23:10 2011

Subject: last night's meeting

Good morning

I am one of the most non technical guys at that meeting last night, but that being said, I do follow and understand most of it :-) One opinion I came away with was, the Corp does not think the containment site is leaking at this time, and is changing its verbiage from plume to contamination "interesting".

Now this is a minor detail, but it goes to over all creditability - In slide # 10 the slide shows 6-mile creek going into 4- mile creek - that might be the southwestern drainage ditch. This runs south of the containment facility and could carry contamination to the west and then north.

The area covered was too small. The topography (hope I have the right spelling - the lay of the land) As the Building Inspector for the Town said, ground water likely flows from the east to the west due to both CWM and Modern.

Further, while the water is not really safe, that putting up a fence will protect the people. I do not believe that to be doing enough. - I know, money is almost non existent, but - - -

It seems as if Corp. people continue to be moved from one area of responsibility to another, and that the "new" people continue to rediscover stuff that we have been "working on" for years. Study after study after study and little action.

Maybe with the new Facilitator, money will be found to really make a difference,

While I think intentions are good, her total distrust and nit picking does little to develop a sincere two way discussion. Sounds like the conference call was productive.

Keep up the work :-) We still may get somewhere -

